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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the start of the summer 

term.  Where is the year going! I hope you 

and your family had a restful break. 

Thank you to everybody who has 

contributed to the fixed playground 

equipment.  Councillor John Lloyd has 

donated £1,000 and we have received a 

grant from the Big Lottery Fund for 

£10,000. 

          

We have received complaints that adults 

are using inappropriate language on the 

school grounds.  Please be mindful that 

swearing is not appropriate and may be 

overheard by adults and children alike. 

May I draw your attention to the fact 

that, if you park opposite the zig-zag 

markings outside the school, your car 

insurance will be void.  Please also be 

considerate of our neighbours when 

dropping off and picking up your children. 

The 29th April is Mrs Jones's last day 

working at Featherstone Wood and we 

wish her all the best as she leaves to spend 

more time with her little girl.  Miss Ross 

will be joining the Early Years team from 

the 3rd May and will be working alongside 

Miss Shurmer-Elliott to ensure there is  

 

 

 

 

consistency  for all of the children.  I am 

sure you will give her a nice warm 

welcome. 

If you would like to make a contribution to 

collections we are having in school for Mrs 

Jones and Mrs Spencer, who are leaving us 

this term, please call into the office. 

Star Learners 

Reception  - Emma Morris 
Year 1  - Kasey Rennie 
Year 2  - Sophie Purdue 
Year 3  - Blossom Rowe 
Year 4  - Bleu McCarthy 
Year 5  - Jack Scrimshire 
Year 6  - All of year 6 for working hard 
this week with their SATS 
 
 
Sports 
 
Mr George, our sports coach, will be 
choosing somebody each week who he feels 
has excelled in their PE lesson. This week 
the trophy goes to Katie Mallam from 
Year 4 for perfect behaviour from the start 
to the end of the lesson, 100% effort and 
helping others. Well done Katie. 
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Attendance  
 
The winners of this week’s Attendance 
Trophy are Year 6 with 100%.  Well done 
everyone – this is a brilliant start to the 
summer term. 
 

                          

Dates for your Diary 

2nd May – Bank Holiday 

9th May – SAT’s week 

30th May – Bank Holiday 

31st May to 3rd June – Half Term 

6th June – Inset Day 

13th June – Phonics Check Week 

20th June – New to Reception Meeting 

22nd – 24th June – Year 5& 6 PGL 

27th June – New to Nursery Meeting 

28th June – Reception Taster Lunch 

5th July – KS2 play to school 

6th July – KS2 play – 1.30 and 6.00 p.m. 

8th July – Sports Day & Proms 

9th July – Summer Fair 

14th July – Transition Day/Meet New 

Teacher 

22nd July – Summer Term finishes 2.00 pm 

25th July – Occasional Day 

 
 
 

 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher  

 
 

 


